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STATE OF NEW MEXICO T
ENERGY, MINERALS and NATURAL RESOURCES DIVISION
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE
K M JTA LOCKW xn 708 ROAD
B NG AN R o
(M 338 61N

June 29, 1993

Mr. Tom Mullins
Meridian Oil Inc

PO Box 4289
Farmington NM 87499

RE: _SIU 27-5 #24A, 1-32-2TN-05W
icarilla West #9, K-O6<26N-0§W"

Dear Tom:

Both 1992 and 1993 Packer Leakage Tests on the referenced wells indicate packer or tubing
leaks. Meridian Oil Inc was directed to initiate remedial activity on both wells in 1992. 1 have
had no reply from your office and apparently no action has been taken. I realize you have many
recompletions, workovers and P&A’s, plus your bradenhead pressure remediation program and
probably do not consider these wells to be top priority. .However, as they have been carried
over from last year, I urge you to move on them as soon as possible to prevent stronger action
from being necessitated.

Yours truly,
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Charles Gholson
Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector
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